
Meet Your 
Police Community Support Officer 

PCSO Alice Moore’s Community Visit 
Our neighbourhood Police Community Support Officer (PCSO), Alice Moore, will be present at the drop-in 

session at the Three Daggers on 18th November 2025, starting at 10:30am. This session is designed to give 

residents the opportunity to meet PCSO Moore, discuss policing issues, and ask any questions they may 

have about policing in the local area. 

Purpose of the Visit 
These visits are organised to encourage a two-way flow of information between the police and the 

community. They aim to promote positive relationships and ensure that PCSOs gain a thorough 

understanding of the needs and concerns of local residents, supporting efforts to make our neighbourhood 

safer. 

Get Involved 
This is an ideal occasion to find out about crime and policing matters in our area, as well as to raise any 

concerns you might have. We encourage everyone to come along and speak with PCSO Alice Moore. By 

engaging in these conversations, you will help ensure your concerns are understood and receive up-to-date 

information about local policing initiatives. 
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